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  20th March 2023 
Resilience Honesty Respect Responsibility Aim High Team Spirit 

Skills Builder Challenge – Leadership 
Imagine your friend is feeling upset. How would you cheer them up? What could you say or do? 

 
 

 

Ashley Action! 
Animal Magic visited school to give an exciting and informative talk about some of the exotic animals we may never come face to face with. 

Students handled owls, chickens, guinea pigs, stick insects, beetles, snakes, chameleons and even a tarantula! 
Our School Nurse will visit our school for a drop in session. You can meet Claire during lunch and discuss any concerns that you have with her. 

When - Thursday 9th April — 12.20pm till 12.55pm. The Drop in Session will be held once a month. Where - Outside the boys PE Changing Rooms. 
Rooms are available if you want to talk confidentially. 

E-Safety This week, Year 13 students have been learning about keeping safe online. Students learnt about the dangers of Online Grooming and 
being aware of the threats that online activity can bring and how to deal with them. 

Swiss Roll Students in 9KD have made mouth-watering Swiss Rolls which were chosen out of their class ‘Cook Book’. Students experimented with 
flavours and fillings and substituted 25g of flour with cocoa powder to make a chocolate Swiss roll and chose cream instead of jam to fill their Swiss 

Roll. Delicious! 
The School Council is trying to raise money to buy additional resources for students at break and lunch times. On March 30th we are having a 'own 

clothes day'. Students will be able to wear their own clothes to school for £1. In addition, we will have a cake sale. Prices for cakes will range 
between 50p - £1. Mr Gorst will look to bake cakes with the students in the days leading up to it, but we would really appreciate any cake donations 

that parents can send in to school. Staff will also bake/buying cakes to support this cause. 
On Friday 17th March, Year 10 students enjoyed a live webinar with award-winning author Robert Muchamore. This was a great event and students 

could ask questions about his life and work.   
Attention Please keep checking the Ashley School Website and Newsletter Link Page for upcoming events! 

                

  

 
 

 

 

           

 

 
 

Student Of The Week 
  
 
 
         No Assembly This Week Due To Strike Action 


